
From: Donald Gudinas <hippored@att.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/9/2018 1:16:28 PM
Subject: Clamagore submarine

I have been trying to contact several SC government officials and 
so far has been ignored. I hope you will be different. The submarine 
Clamagore, anchored at Patriots Point Museum in Mt. Pleasant, SC 
next to the USS Yorktown is in danger of being lost forever. The 
Board of Directors at Patriots Point decided to get rid of it, in spite 
of many people trying to save it and trying to negotiate with the 
Board. It wants to send it to Florida, where it would become an 
artificial reef for the benefit of divers. This should not be allowed, 
the Clamagore belongs in SC. Above water, not under, as a 
museum. This is a historic submarine that should be saved, not 
destroyed. I hope you can help us save it or perhaps tell us where 
we can get the help we need. Thanks and hope to hear from you 
soon. Dalia Gudinas, North Charleston, SC 29418
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